
 

Pastor Lynn's Update  
October 24th, 2020 

 

Grace and Peace to you in the Name of our Lord Jesus Christ, 

As we head into the last week of October, I hope you all are enjoying the Fall season. As many of you 

heard, at our Town Hall on October 11th, our Regathering Task Force has been hard at work. One 

significant achievement has been the creation of Online Forms in regard to regathering which will be 

available soon on our website. 

These Online Forms include procedures to request small group meetings, church service registration 

(when we offer in-person worship), and a mandatory liability waiver form for everyone meeting on 

church campus for any reason. We will provide you with more detailed information as soon as the forms 

are officially posted for you to access. Right now, we are confident in the gradual approach we have 

chosen to take regarding re-gathering. Nothing will bring us more joy than all of us gathered within our 

sanctuary walls together, but safety will remain our top priority. 

As a reminder, we are preparing for our sacred All Saints Day service on November 1st; and there are 

many ways you can take part. If you’d like a photo of your loved to be shown during the remembrance 

portion of the service, please send to the church office or email office@lbumc.org their picture, name 

and relationship to you by Tuesday, October 27th. We are also creating a Community Garden with Large 

Colorful Wire Flowers with loved one’s names attached on a beautiful weather protected card. If you 

would like a flower, we invite you to send your donation of $10 to the church office, along with your 

loved one’s name, relation to you, date of birth and death. We look forward to a very meaningful time in 

our Online Worship for All Saints Day on November 1st. 

Thank you for all that each and every one of you do in making our church a strong and supportive family. 

We are so grateful that together we are Bringing Love to Life. 

In Faith, Hope, and Love, 

Pastor Lynn 


